
Now that the year is already halfway over, I wanted to bring to your attention some important dates and
exciting events in the new year.  First, Tuesday, March 17, 2020, is an early election day for our state.
Locally, the Newton Falls Exempted Village School District will have two renewal levies on the ballot.
These are renewal levies that will not increase your taxes. They are not new levies. The school district
counts on both of these levies for our day-to-day operations. One levy is for 6 mills and the other levy is
for 4.7 mills. The 6 mill levy was originated in 1991 and generates $739,483  for our school district. The
4.7 mill levy originated in 2015 and it generates $585,011 for the Newton Falls Exempted Village School
District. These levies are very important to our school district, and they are the only operating levies
we have passed since 1991. If you have any questions concerning the renewal levies, feel free to attend
the regularly scheduled Board meeting  at 6:00 p.m., on Thursday, February 20, located in the
Boardroom.   We will also have a levy informational meeting on Saturday, February 22, at 9:00 a.m., in
the high school library. As always, feel free to call me or set up an appointment with me at 330-872-5445.
Thank you for your support!
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GET READY TO VOTE!

Mr. Paul Woodard
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JUNIOR HIGH & HIGH SCHOOL: NEWS AND EVENTS
Newton Falls High School has partnered with Someplace Safe to present The Game of Life: A Reality Fair to
juniors and seniors in the building on Thursday, February 13th beginning at 8:00 a.m. We will have volunteers
from the community to assist in this event and appreciate the efforts they have put forth already in helping us
plan this opportunity for our students. 
Conferences will be held on Thursday, February 13, 2020, from 3:00 p.m. - 8:30 p.m.
Sit Means Sit, a therapy dog organization, will be in the JH & HS on Monday, February 24th to conduct
informational presentations and classroom walkthroughs with social-emotional therapy animals. 
In the fall, the Newton Falls senior class and cafeteria staff served a free delicious pancake breakfast to the senior
citizens of Newton Falls. The Newton Falls 6th Grade class and cafeteria staff will again serve a free breakfast to
the senior citizens of Newton Falls on Friday, March 13, at 8:30 a.m., in the high school cafeteria with a
presentation by our music department. Please join us!
Our band and choir will be performing for our annual “Music in our School’s” concert on Thursday, March 19, at
7:00 p.m
There will be a Red Cross Blood drive, open to the public,  in the junior high gymnasium on Friday, March 20,
2020, beginning at 9:00 a.m.
Spring Break is from March 23 - March 27
State Testing will begin March 30 and run until May 8 
The class of 2020 will graduate on Friday, May 15,2020, at Packard Music Hall beginning at 7:00 p.m.
The last day for students is Thursday, May 21, 2020

 

ELEMENTARY & MIDDLE
SCHOOL: NEWS AND
EVENTS

Conferences will be held on Thursday, February 13, from 3:45 p.m. - 9:15 p.m.
Kindergarten registration will be held on Thursday, February 13, from 4:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m., at the
elementary/middle school.  It will also take place March 9 through March 13, from 9:00 a.m. -11:15 a.m., and
12:00 p.m. - 2:30 p.m., at the elementary/middle school each day that week. An appointment is not necessary but
please come during the specified times. For more information on what you need to bring, please check out our
website for the elementary/middle school.
The 7th annual Father/Daughter Dance for all female students grades K-3 will be held on Friday February 21st,
from 6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m., in the elementary/middle school gym. Pre-sale tickets are on sale until February 13,
for $15 a couple or $7 for each additional female student. For more information visit the elementary/middle
school website.
State Testing will run from March 30 - May 8, 2020.
K-2 Honors Assembly - Thursday, April 2, 2020, from 9:15 a.m.- 10:00 a.m.
3-5 Honors Assembly - Friday, April 3, 2020, from 9:15 a.m. - 10:00 a.m.
Kindergarten Screening - April 22 and April 24
Grandparent’s Day - Friday, May 15, at 9:30 a.m.
Kindergarten Graduation is Monday, May 18, at 9:30 a.m.
The last day of school for students is Thursday, May 21, 2020
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www.nfschools.org 


